
	
To	My	Dearest	6th	Graders:	
	

We	certainly	have	a	lot	for	which	to	be	grateful.	
I	am	especially	grateful	to	have	you	all	in	my	life.	
Your	joy	and	excitement	are	refreshing.		You	make	
me	look	forward	to	the	future!		You	remind	me	that,	
there	is,	in	fact,	much	to	look	forward	to.			

I	want	to	thank	you	for	being	patient	with	me.		
It	has	been	hard	adjusting	to	this	role;	but	you	all	
stand	ready	to	lend	a	hand,	and	make	me	feel	like	“I	
got	this”	even	though	sometimes	I	don’t.			

I	want	you	to	know	that	I’m	really	proud	of	you.		
I	am	seeing	you	get	better	and	better	at	analyzing	
literature.		You’re	gaining	a	poetic	eye,	and	starting	
“Get	it!”		You	make	me	very	proud.		



I	wish	you	all	a	wonderful	and	safe	
Thanksgiving,	and	I	hope	that	you,	too,	take	a	
minute	to	share	with	the	people	who	are	important	
in	your	lives	how	much	you	love	them,	and	how	
thankful	you	are	for	them.			This	is	important.		
Remember:		Carpe	Diem!		Life	is	short.		You	need	to	
always	let	the	people	you	know	that	you	notice	the	
little	things,	and	that	you’re	thankful.		I	love	you	all	
dearly!			
	
Love,	
Ms.	Briz	

		


